From: Paul Amato

To: Terrence Dolan

Cc: Mike White; Tom Quinn; Scott G. Comstock; Chris Ouellette; Darlene Bouffard
Subject: Boys and Girls Club

Date: Monday, July 17, 2023 10:35:50 AM

Terrey,

Please consider this email as my request to withdraw the application for a minor site plan for the
driveway exit from the Club property to Mont Vernon Street without prejudice.

We will reapply once we get a few things straighten out.

Paul Amato
Cell 603-493-9240

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended
solely for use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it.
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